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The Regular Edgemont Ranch Metro District Board 

Meeting scheduled for June 18, 2020 has been cancelled 

due to the Covid-19 virus.  

 

Our staff members are doing a good job keeping up with 

their various tasks during this pandemic.  

 

Robert Ludwig is available if you have any pressing issues. 

970-946-8566/robert@edgemontranch.com 

 

Our next regularly scheduled Metro meeting is on August 

20th. 
 

 

 

 

ERMD Board 

Steve Martin, Larry Mongelli, Rich Butler, Al Winzerling and Andrew Rapiejko 


